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Sir:-

I am directed by the

Superintendent General oq.

Indian Affairs to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter

of the 23rd Uetinns advarting

to a letter previously woritten

by you and others applying

on behalf of tha Haniaki

Colonzation Socrety to

purchase the land composing

the Township of Manweskr.

In reply I biey to

inform you that is stated

in my previous letter to you

p

Highe MMillon Esq. M..

Rigand,

(1.)P. Q.
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